

Date 28/02/2020

IN CHRIST WE LIVE, LOVE & LEARN

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: Enhancing Catholic School Identity (ECSI) Survey

I write to invite you to participate in the ECSI survey which will assist us in better understanding how our Catholic Identity is expressed in our work and practice here at Galilee.

The Catholic University in Leuven, Germany, was commissioned by the Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) to design a process and tools, based on sound research, to accomplish the goal of understanding our current Catholic identity and where the school community might like to see itself in the future.

The ECSI survey is a key element in this process and I write to request your participation. The online survey gathers responses from students in Years 5 and 6, all staff, and a representative sample of parents.

In order for this survey to be effective we require a minimum of 30 parents/ guardians to to complete the survey. As our parent community does a wonderful job contributing and volunteering for various matters and events required at our school, we ask that you partake in this important survey. Your class year level representatives will also be in contact with you seeking your nomination/ registration to complete the survey if you are happy to do so.

The survey is to be completed online and may take up to an hour to complete. You are not required to analyse the questions, simply respond intuitively.

Keeping a record of your individual User Code and Password will allow you to complete the survey over two or more sessions if time is a factor for you. Please note, for ease of completion of the survey, E1362 is the Entry code for our school. Please also answer NO to the question: Are you a student?

The survey is only available through the project website. Please refer to the 'Instructions for Survey Completion for Parents'. Your responses to this survey are anonymous and guaranteed as such by the Survey Developer and our school.

If you have any questions, please contact Helen Rochecouste through the school office.

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your anticipated participation.

Kind regards,

Simon Millar

(Principal at Galilee Regional Catholic Primary School)